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From: ThriftwayKjos@aol.com
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: HB 2552 @ HB 2549 :
Date: Tuesday, February 26, 2013 9:48:19 PM


Dear House Judiciary Committee members:
    I am writing to ask you to pass HB 2552 and HB 2549. Someone I know , suffers from the loss of
self-worth, freedom, and the rights of every American, each year, because of a mistake he  made
during Childhood! He is forced to take the depressing trip to the sherriffs office to be
photographed,and questioned as a common criminal.  In truth, he made a mistake,  at 12 years of age,
after enduring 3 years of sexual abuse, at the hand of his foster father, a person he Should have been
able to trust. Now at 30 years old, with no recidivism, he should finally be set free of the shackles of his
past!   HB 2552, can do that !!  No more, should only the rich and wealthy be released from
registration hell, just because they can afford a great lawyer.  Its time to end this sad chapter in our
history, and do the "Right Thing", and pass this bill!  Juveniles under 16 have a very low level of  re-
offending. Passing these two bills has a fantastic upside, and very little downside. Please do what
should have been done years ago .                                               
    I'm getting old, and I don't want to die without seeing this fine young man released from a sex
offender status, that includes yearly registration. Thank you.           
Kerry Kjos                                                                                
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